
Announcement: CSD-12 Partnerships Fair Poster Exhibit 
 
 
A Poster Exhibit of partnerships for sustainable development will be held during the CSD-12 High Level 
Segment (28-30 April 2004).  This new feature of the CSD-12 Partnership Fair (PF) is designed to give as 
many partnerships as possible an opportunity showcase their initiative during the High-Level Segment. 
The Exhibit will take place in the “Neck Area” (the corridor space in the 1st basement of UNHQ between 
the Vienna Café and Conference Rooms 1 and 2), in the same space occupied by the partnership 
information desks during the preceding week and a half. 
 
The Poster Exhibit is open to CSD-registered partnerships and has capacity for approximately 45 posters. 
Please note that posters can only be submitted in person during the CSD session and cannot be submitted 
in advance of the session. The CSD Secretariat cannot accept postal deliveries of any posters. 
 
Poster Exhibit Specifications  

• Maximum one poster per partnership; 
• Participating partnerships must be registered with the CSD (for more information, see 

http://www.un.org/esa/sustdev/partnerships); 
• Posters should be no more than 2 feet (60 cm) wide and 3 feet (90 cm) high; larger posters will 

not be accepted; 
• Posters should preferably be made of light paper or cardboard material; 
• It is recommended that posters be kept simple and straightforward; 
• Partnerships are invited to provide information on how to contact partnership representatives 

(both dur ing and after CSD-12) on their poster. Partners may provide a separate half-page (8.5 
inch by 5.5 inch) sheet with this contact information. This information can be posted directly 
below their poster. 

 
Interested in Participating?   
If you are interested in participating in the Poster Exhibit, please do the following: 
 

• No later than Friday, 2 April: Indicate your interest in displaying a poster by sending an e-mail 
or fax to the CSD Partnerships Team (see contact info below). In your fax or e-mail, please 
include the name of your partnership (as used in the CSD Partnerships database) and, if 
applicable, the CSD-12 PF reference number you have used for previous correspondence with 
this office. During the week of April 5, the Partnerships Fair Team will inform you via e-mail or 
fax whether or not the request can be accommodated. 

 
• Between 19-27 April: Leave your poster with the CSD Secretariat at the Secretariat Help Desk 

(which will be located in the Neck Area) between 10:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
Please send correspondence to:  
Partnerships Fair Team 
UN Division for Sustainable Development/DESA 
e-mail: beyondwssd@un.org 
fax: +1 212 963 4260 
 
For more information about CSD-12, please visit the CSD-12 website: http://www.un.org/esa/sustdev/csd 


